
Steven.Long@sce.com
11/23/2010 5:39:54 PM
Lai, Peter (peter.lai@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Redacted Besa, AthenaCc:
(ABesa@semprautilities.com); I Redacted ~~1
| Redacted ] Darren
(Darren.Hanway@sce.com); Ramaiya, Shilpa R 
(/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd); Sidibe, Lucie 
(LSidibe@semprautilities.com)

Bee:
Subject: RE: DRA/TURN request for information 

Peter,

I believe SCE only submitted info that 
would be considered to be non confidential.

Steven M. Long, P.E.

Manager

Energy Engineering

Strategic Planning and Technical Services

Customer Energy Efficiency and Solar Division

Southern California Edison

6042A North Irwindale Ave.

Irwindale, CA 91702

626-633-3108

626-607-7682 Cell

626-633-3394 Fax

From:
"Lai, Peter"
<peter.lai@cpuc.ca.gov>
To:
Redacted
________________"Ramaiya, Shilpa R" <SRRd@pge.com>,
"Besa, Athena" <ABesa@semprautilities.com>, <Steven.Long@sce.com>, 
"Darren" <Darren.Hanway@sce.com>, "Sidibe, Lucie"
<LSidibe@semprautilities.com>, | Redacted I
Date:
11/23/2010 05:37 PM

Subject:
DRA/TURN request
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for information

Hi All,
Energy Division received the
below data request from DRA and TURN. Please let me know if there 
might be any information in the utility workpapers submitted on Basecamp 
for Phase 1 non-DEER review that are considered confidential. If 
yes, please list for me those particular workpapers and what info/data 
I will need to scrub out before providing to DRA and TURN. I do not 
recall seeing any customer specific information in those workpapers.
If I do not hear back by Monday at 1:00 PM (Pacific Time), I will assume 
that there are no confidential information in those workpapers on Basecamp, 
and will provide DRA and TURN with access to those workpapers.

Thank you, and sorry for the 
short notice.

Peter

From: Lee, Diana

Sent: Tuesday, November 23, 2010 10:40 AM

To: Tapawan-Conway, Zenaida G.; Lai, Peter

Cc: 'Bob Finkelstein'

Subject: DRA/TURN request for information

Hi Peter and Zeny, DRA and TURN request access 
to the website where the Utilities’ work papers (submitted for freezing 
ex ante) are posted, along with ED suggested revisions. We would 

appreciate it you could walk us through the work papers. If 
you have any information about the cost effectiveness of the 2010-2012 
portfolios, once ED’s suggested revisions are made, we request that as 
well, even if it’s only estimates.

Thanks very much, Diana

Diana L. Lee 415-703-4342 (office) | Redacted 
(cell)
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